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Friday 24th April 2020 

Dear Children, 

Hello there and how are you? I’ve missed seeing you all and decided it was time 

for me to send you a message. I’ve sent your parents loads and loads!! I’ve also 

recorded a video message for you which you will find in your google classroom or 

on the school website as a YouTube link (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=25LL5tOR4BI). 

It will be in the Children’s Zone where it says Message from the Headteacher.  

I just wanted to say how proud I am of you all. This is such an unusual time and 

one that none of us have ever had to manage before, so we are all learning. I have 

seen and heard that you are all being super stars. I have been looking at Google 

Classrooms and also hearing from your parents how you are getting on with any 

tasks we may have sent you in the post. Well done for doing whatever you can at 

home to keep those magnificent brains of yours learning. 

On my way to work I have seen some of you on your daily exercise and we have 

waved which has really made my day. I’ve also seen some of you when I have been 

walking Dexter (Dexter says Woof to you too).  

I imagine you have lots of questions about when we might be returning to school 

and what that may be like. I want you to know that you do not have to worry 

about any of this. We are sorting this all out and when the time comes for you to 

return to school we will make sure you know exactly what is happening. School is 

going to look really lovely for you when you return. The hall is being painted and 

will also have a lovely new floor in the next few weeks too. We are also mending 

the structure so you will be able to go back onto it to play. I can’t wait to see you 

all running up and down it. 

At the moment you just have to keep on doing what you are doing, which is staying 

safe and being awesome. You truly are the WJS Wonder Kids and I am so lucky to 

be your Headteacher.  

Take care all of you. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Mrs Knoupe 

Headteacher 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=25LL5tOR4BI

